SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH Telephone: 023 92484545
Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Beaulieu Trip 5 January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our World on Wheels topic, we have arranged to take all the children in Year 3/4 to the Beaulieu
Motor Museum in Brockenhurst on Tuesday 31" January 2023.

The cost of this trip is £15.00 per child and includes transport, via coach, and entry fee and should be paid in
full before your child attends. We are asking for a parental voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child which
should be paid in full before 20" January 2023, so that we have time to decide whether this trip is financially
able to go ahead. Payment and permission to be made via your child’s ScoPay account.

Children should dress according to weather conditions, wear their school uniform and appropriate

footwear. Please provide a packed lunch for your child with additional drinks; a packed lunch will be provided
by the school for all children who normally receive a free school meal.

Your child will need to be in school at 8.50am for morning registration to leave promptly by coach at 9.10am

and returning to the school at approximately 4.00pm for a LATE dismissal.

Yours sincerely

\ .@LCVKCWCKK’Q&

@ The Year 3/4 Team.
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